For Immediate Release-November 15, 2018

THE CITY OF GOLDTHWAITE LIFTS STAGE 1 DROUGHT WATCH

Goldthwaite, Texas. The City of Goldthwaite, effective today is no longer under a Stage 1 Drought Watch.  The recent rains, increased river flows and improving storage levels will permit the City, pursuant to its Water Conservation and Drought Continency plan, to reduce the level of drought actions and lift the Watch.  At this level, in accordance with our Water Conservation and Drought Contingency plan, all water use restrictions have been lifted.  

“We appreciate everyone’s efforts to conserve water during periods of drought,” stated Mayor Mike McMahan.  “Working together permits us to stretch our water supplies during the dry times.  And we always encourage everyone to practice water conservation.”
The City will continue to always closely monitor our situation, look for long-term solutions to improve reliability, availabilty and secure water.  The City will continue to provide updates from time to time.

Questions regarding the plan or this notice may be directed to Goldthwaite City Hall at 325-648-3186.
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